

SOAR WINNERS (OCT. 7)

Preschool - Finley Jaeger & Kendryck Miller Kindergarten - Mack Reid & Faith Rosenbaum First Grade - Tilleah Cottrell & Cambell Greiner Second Grade - Ledger Milledge Third Grade - Tate McGuire & Tristan Reynolds Fourth Grade - Aspen Sieren Fifth Grade - Savannah Yoder Sixth Grade - Zachary Flynn

FIRE PREVENTION WEEK

Keota Elementary students and staff enjoyed participating in Fire Prevention Week. Activities included a coloring content, rides to school in fire trucks, story time with our local firemen, and field trips to the fire station. Students received fire safety water bottles, activity books, and Tootsie Pops for knowing their address in case of an emergency.

Special shoutout and thanks to our local firemen for their time and dedication to the Keota community!

BLOOOMSBURY FARM

Last week, our Kindergarten classes visited Bloomsbury Farm in Adkins. Students, parents, and staff enjoyed the field trip. The Bee Line Mini Zip, Corn Palace, and Jumping Pillow were favorite activities!

IMPORTANT DATES



10.21.22 - End of the 1st Quarter

EARLY OUT TUTORING

On early out Wednesdays, Keota Elementary is offering tutoring services through the Volunteer Program for fourth through sixth grade students. Bonnie Ingersoll is leading the tutor sessions with assistance from Keota High students. If you have an interest in tutoring or any questions about the tutoring program, please contact the Elementary Office.

